
The forecast for the precast construction sector in the 
next six months looks promising. According to industry 
analysts, there is an expected increase in construction 

projects, particularly in urban housing and public 
infrastructure. Factors contributing to this growth 

include government incentives for green building 
practices and a resurgence in commercial construction. 

Simply Precast is well-positioned to meet this demand 
with our high-quality, durable, and sustainable products.
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The recent UK general election has resulted in significant 
policy shifts that will impact the construction industry. The 

newly elected government has pledged increased investment 
in infrastructure, with a focus on sustainable building 

practices and housing development. These initiatives are 
expected to drive demand for precast concrete products, 
offering new opportunities for growth and innovation. We 
are closely monitoring these changes and are prepared to 
adapt our strategies to align with the evolving regulatory 

landscape.

This month, we shine the spotlight on Sammy-Jo, our 
Senior Accounts Executive. Sammy-Jo has been with 

Simply Precast for a few months now, bringing 
expertise and dedication to our team. Her innovative 

approach and dynamism have been a fantastic 
addition to our team. Thank you, Sammy-Job for your 

outstanding effort!

We are proud to announce that Simply Precast 
successfully passed our British Standards Institution (BSI) 

audit in June. This achievement demonstrates our 
unwavering commitment to maintaining the highest 

standards of quality in our products and operations. Our 
team's dedication to excellence ensures that we continue 

to provide superior precast accessories that meet 
rigorous industry standards, accompanied by exceptional 

customer service.


